
 
 
To:  NADE Board of Directors 
From:  Sara Winn, Communication Director 
Date:  02/08/2023   
Subject: 2023 Midyear Report 
 
I am honored to continue serve NADE in the capacity of Communications director.  I 
worked with the outgoing Communications director to transition to my term.  I have 
published one Advocate thus far and plan to release another one after the midyear board 
meetings.   
 
Please encourage your chapters to send in articles and pictures that they would like to see 
spot-lighted in the Advocate.  Submissions can be sent to sara.b.winn@ssa.gov. I look 
forward to serving as Communications Director for the year 2023-2024.  
 
Sara Winn 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


